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From the MINISTER’S HEART
Dear Unity Family,
As we come to the end of 2023 we prepare for two meaningful holidays, 
Thanksgiving and Christmas. As we think of the Divine Order of these two 
holidays something astounding is very clear - Gratitude precedes receiving.

When we shift our focus from desiring things to being grateful for what we already 
have our minds begin working with Spirit in greater, even more abundant ways. 

The Apostle Paul gives us great advice in 1 Thessalonians 5:18, “Give thanks in 
all circumstances…” 

This means that we don’t need to wait for Thanksgiving to be grateful. We can 
be grateful right now as we celebrate our blessings and open our hearts to 
express more and more gratitude each day. 

We also don’t need to wait for Christmas to celebrate the new birth of the Christ 
presence within us. We can be “born again” each and every day as we allow 
the God of our understanding to work in, as, and through us in wonderful, joyous ways.

$IÀUP�ZLWK�PH�SOHDVH��“I let gratitude and new blessings work powerfully  
in me!”

Joyous in the Spirit of thanksgiving and Love!

Rev. Karla Lightner, Minister



 

A Letter from the Board Member, �~Ŧ�
ƀ�&ƀŢ�Žƀ
Bountiful Greetings Unity Family! 
Every season has a reason and purpose to be grateful for. The month of November 

is spiritually about transition, action, continuity and gratitude. As we transition into 
WKH�KROLGD\� VHDVRQ� WR� FHOHEUDWH�7KDQNVJLYLQJ� OHW·V� WDNH�D�PRPHQW� WR� UHÁHFW�RQ�
what we are grateful for and what makes it possible. Being grateful makes sense 
of our past and allows for new beginnings, it brings out peace and joy for today 
and creates a vision for tomorrow. 

May every transition bring to you new beginnings and opportunities in the form 
of blessings, faith in action to move forward and grow spiritually and continuous 
gratitude. Lots of blessings and good health be with you all. Happy Thanksgiving!

Lovingly in Gratitude,
E’luna
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E’luna Padilla
Board Member

PrayerPrayer MINISTRY
Rest in Prayer and Gratefulness

Join your Prayer Ministry this grateful season in peaceful prayer. Let your 
worries go, relax into the Presence of Love and Joy. Feel yourself surrounded 
by the most delightful love of Spirit in every moment of your day. Use these 
DIÀUPDWLRQV�WR�JURXQG�\RXUVHOI�LQ�WKH�NQRZOHGJH�WKDW�\RX�DUH�WKH�EHORYHG�
creation of the One Power and One Presence. 

I am one with the One.
All my needs are met in the right and perfect time.

Love guides me in all I do and say.
I am created in the image of love and joy.

Perfect health is mine. My body vibrates with joy.
I am grateful for my many blessings of grace. 

Join us on the second Wednesday, November 8th and December 13th at 11am (PT) on Facebook Live 
for Prayer and Meditation. 
We are grateful for your continued contributions to support our work for many.
Your Prayer Ministry loves and supports you in prayer always.

We bless you and hold the high watch for you in all your needs.
https://www.facebook.com/unitysandiego 

Prayer Ministry - Monday-Friday from Noon-5pm (PT) at (619)282-7609 
Silent Unity 365 days a year - 3am-11pm (PT) call (816)969-2000 

Sindus Perez
.



 

Hello Unity Family! 

YouthYouthMINISTRY

SpanishSpanish  SpeakingSpeaking MINISTRY
will continue their study of  

“Charlas Sobre la Verdad” (Talks on Truth)                                                                                                                 
by Unity co-founder Charles Filmore

Tuesdays at 6:30pm (PT) on Zoom for the month of November 
 

For more details and the Zoom link, please email unitysdespanol@gmailcom. 

3

As this year is coming to a close, I can’t help but think about how blessed 
I am to have found my family here at Unity of San Diego. I would like 
WR�RIÀFLDOO\�ZHOFRPH�Barb Mulvany and Beci Rohkohl along with Fiona, 
Maeve, and Sam who are helping our Uniteens/Y.O.U. They will be working 
ZLWK�WKHP�RQ�WKH��QG�DQG��WK�6XQGD\V�RQ�WKH��WK�ÁRRU�RI�WKH�WRZHU��2XU�JRDO�
over the next few months is to create a space for the “older” kids to have an 
area to learn and build a fellowship with outings and events that are geared 
towards their age group. While giving the Unikids something to look forward 
to when they get older.
 In September we started painting the “Peace Wall” and decided that 

painting the wall in a patch work pattern would hopefully help deter others from tagging, while also making it 
easier to cover up any tagging that happens. Going forward any time the wall is tagged the kids will be in charge 
of going down and painting over the tagging and adding more colors to the wall.
Again thank you for all the love and support you have shown our youth group here. We are looking for what the 

new year has to bring us.

Lauren Ferrin, YFM Director

““Everlasting Serenity” Spiritual RecoveryEverlasting Serenity” Spiritual Recovery MINISTRY
Please join us as we continue our study of Hettie Grutman’s fabulous book 

“Activate Your Soul & Change Your Life.” 
This book will show us how to recognize and live with the knowledge that  

“Our Higher Power has instilled in us everything we need to have 
a happy, blessed, prosperous, and generous life.”
We meet each Thursday at 7pm (PT) on Zoom.

While this ministry is primarily for those who are in recovery & families whose lives have been 
touched by addiction, you do not have to be in recovery 

to be a part of the Everlasting Serenity Spiritual Recovery Ministry.
Please contact Rev. Karla Lightner for more information and the Zoom link 

 at (619)218-6135 or everlastingserenityusd@gmail.com

For the month of December, they hold an intensive study  
of Advent, Faith/Hope, Peace, Love, Joy

Sindus Perez

Sindus Perez
Unity  San  Diego .



Unity San Diego Sunday Talk Titles 
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This year both Christmas Eve  
and New Year’s Eve are on Sundays.

...and our Special Services will be our Sunday Services.  
This will give those unable to attend our usual evening Special Services  

the opportunity to experience these glorious traditions. 
Christmas Candlelighting - Sunday, December 24th, at 10am 

Our Candlelighting Service is one of our most beautiful throughout the year. Come celebrate  
the Glory of the new birth of the Christ in you. Please plan to bring your family and guests to these services. 

Burning Bowl & Letter to God Service - Sunday, December 31st, at 10am 
Get ready for the New Year by releasing what you don’t want to carry forward. At this, one of our most popular 
services of the year, we put the spiritual principles into action in a dramatic way. We write down what we want 
WR�UHOHDVH�DQG�OLWHUDOO\�VHW�LW�RQ�ÀUH�LQ�WKH�Burning Bowl. Then we write a Letter to God opening ourselves to 

new blessings for the New Year. The music is great; the ritual is transformative!

White Stone Sunday - Sunday, January 7th, 10am 
You can celebrate a new beginning in your life with our White Stone ritual.  

A special time of meditation will be provided for you to receive from Spirit a blessing for your new year.

NOVEMBER 2023 
Nov 5 - “Prioritize to Magnetize” Rev. Ken (ORDER)
Nov 12 - “Burn, Baby, Burn” Rev. Karla (ZEAL)  
Nov 19 - “I’m Letting Go of Holding On” Rev. Gretchen (ELIMINATION)
Nov 26 - “Living a Clockwise Life” Rev. Karla (LIFE)  

DECEMBER 2023 
Dec 3 - “Launch Out on Faith” - Rev. Blair (ADVENT) - Hope & Faith
Dec 10 - “The Power of a Peacemaker” - Rev. Karla
Dec 17 - “The Love “Express-Way” - Rev. Ken  
Dec 24 - “The Light That Shines in the Darkness” - Rev. Karla & Rev. Gretchen  
Dec 31 - “Behold! I AM Making All Things New!” - Rev Karla & Rev. Gretchen 



                       by Kelly McDowell, Creator of Soul Health for Whole HealthTM
 8QLW\�DXWKRU�(PLOLH�&DG\�VDLG�WKLV��´7KH�ÀUVW�VWHS�WRZDUG�IUHHLQJ�RXUVHOYHV�IURP�RXU�WURXEOHV�

is to get rid of our erroneous beliefs about God and about ourselves.” This is the Unity practice of 
releasing (“denying”) beliefs that are not ultimately true in divine reality.

A VERY IMPORTANT factor in this is that for complete mind-body-soul healing, we need to completely 
release error beliefs (and the emotions and experiences related to them) on the deepest energetic soul 
levels. Otherwise, the creative substance of these things will continue to cause negative effects in our lives.

In 2018 Holy Spirit gave me new healing tools for release work. I started having spine and neck 
tremors when actual deep energy releases of error beliefs and trauma emotions were happening for 
me. I also learned how to identify which energy center (part of the soul; chakra) was releasing and what 
exactly was being released (super helpful for learning soul lessons). I use the same processes to help my 
clients grow and heal faster.
,Q�WKH�SDVW�ÀYH�\HDUV��,·YH�FRPSOHWHG�DERXW������KRXUV�RI�P\�RZQ�SHUVRQDO�UHOHDVH�ZRUN�WKLV�ZD\��WKH�

average person has many, many soul traumas to release). The result? My spiritual growth and healing 
have been progressing about 30 TIMES FASTER than before.

TIP: Relate a life or health problem to one of your soul energy centers. (Use my energy center model 
to help you. If you don’t have this, I can give you a copy.) Focus on the body location of that energy center. Practice allowing 
deep error feelings to surface and be released from there. Ask the Divine to give you a physical sensation indicator when an 
actual deep release is happening.
Kelly McDowell, BHSP, Soul Doctor 
Creator of Soul Health for Whole Health™ 
$GYDQFLQJ�%LRÀHOG�+HDOLQJ��3DWKZRUN��8QLW\�&RQVFLRXVQHVV��0LQG�%RG\�0HGLFLQH 
PURE Nutrition 
www.kellyaurora.com 
 5H��&OLHQW�&RQÀGHQWLDOLW\��3OHDVH�GR�QRW�VHQG�FRQÀGHQWLDO�SHUVRQDO�KHDOWK�LQIRUPDWLRQ�WR�.HOO\�0F'RZHOO�E\�HPDLO��,I�\RX�
have received this e-mail in error (if you are not the intended recipient), please call Kelly McDowell immediately at  
(619)350-3003, and delete this email and any attachments from any computer. (perineum)

Unity Healing and Your Energy Centers

Kelly McDowell 

SCRIP - Charlyn Earp is now pre-selling Scrip every 2nd Sunday  
in Wrigley Hall then delivers it on the third Sunday.

Charlyn will also show you how you can reload Scrip from your phone to relieve the plastic problem in the 
environment. Using Scrip�ZLOO�EHQHÀW�WKH�FKXUFK�DV�WKH�YDULRXV�FRPSDQLHV�JLYH�SHUFHQWDJHV�RI�PRQH\�EDFN�WR�
Unity San Diego for every card sold. For more information contact Charlyn at charearp@sbcglobal.net.

“the art of  Extreme Self-Care” 
       by Cheryl Richardson 

Life can be stressful and it’s easy to feel overwhelmed.
Could you use 12 practical and inspiring ways to love yourself more?

Please join Rev. Karla on the second Monday of each month on Zoom  
at 7pm (PT) as we learn new ways to love ourselves.  

The intention is to create community and learn to live a soul-nurturing life. 
Please contact Rev. Karla for more information  

   at revkarlalightner@gmail.com or (619)218-6135. 

5



Enjoy FEllowship, 
a potluck & Fun 

at our last Bingo event of the year.
Sunday, November 19th  

at 11:45am in Wrigley Hall 
Win exciting gifts and prizes!  

Reusable Bingo Cards are $10 each   
All ages welcome!
Please contact Rev. Karla 

at revkarlalightner@gmail.com for details.

& POTLUCK!

Arts & Crafts 

6

FALL Large Sale - Sunday, Nov. 5th
Christmas Large Sale - Sunday, Dec. 3rd 

at the Entrepreneur Mart in Wrigley Hall
featuring beautiful, hand made creations. 

Christmas ConcertChristmas Concert

Entrepreneur MartEntrepreneur Mart

Please join us for our annual Christmas Concert at 3pm on Sunday, December 10th. 
We will be featuring our wonderful Unity San Diego Music Team and Orchestra 

under the direction of our Music Director, Ron Councell, 
For more information please contact Ron Councell at ron@unitysandiego.org

Unity San Diego’s Entrepreneur Mart and Craft Sale is BACK!  
on Sunday, December 3rd from 9am-2 pm.   

Christmas is right around the corner, and shopping right here in our community is a wonderful way to support our talented 
HQWUHSUHQHXUV�DQG�DUWLVWV��9LVLW�HYHU\�ERRWK�WR�EH�HQWHUHG�LQ�D�GUDZLQJ�IRU�D�����JLIW�FHUWLÀFDWH�RI�\RXU�FKRLFH�� 

Cut-off to sign up to promote your business or craft and be a vendor is November 19th. Please bring check, cash and 
application form to Linda or Charlyn no later than November 19th. Booths are $25 for members and $30 for non-members.  

For more information contact Linda Jalving at ljalving@san.rr.com.

will resume in January, 2024. 
For more information contact Rev. Karla Lightner

at (619)218-6135  
or revkarlalightner@gmail.com

Healing ServicesHealing Services
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Brown Bag Lunch - November & December   
We meet at 11:30am every 3rd Tuesday of the month in Wrigley Hall. Please bring your lunch & beverage. 

Our Featured Activity: “Brown Bag Conversations.”  
On Tuesday, November 21st the topic is “Fellowshipo and Friendship.” On Tuesday, December 19th the topic is “Joy.”  

All women are cordially invited to attend. PLEASE RSVP by the Monday BEFORE the lunch.

Natural History Museum & Lunch at the Mingei - Tuesday, December 5th  
Carpool from church at 9:30am or meet at 10am at the Museum in Balboa Park.  

Lunch at noon at The Mingei International Museum Cafe. 
PLEASE RSVP for carpool and lunch by Sunday, November 26th.  

Late RSVPS will not be able to attend lunch as there will be a reservation made in advance.

- November / December

Annual Aubrey Rose Tea - Saturday, November 18th at 11am 
The Tea Room is at 8362 La Mesa Blvd, La Mesa 91942.  

The Tea Menu consists of Seasonal Soup Course with Accompanying Savory 3 Tiered Tea Tray
Assorted Finger Sandwiches and Savories Seasonal Fruit and Dessert Scones Petite Treats and Sweets Unlimited 

Premium Loose Leaf Tea. The cost per person is $45 which includes tax and gratuity.  
Gluten free menu is $48. Vegetarian and Nut free is available.  

3OHDVH�UHVHUYH�\RXU�VSRW�ZLWK�SD\PHQW�E\�6XQGD\��1RYHPEHU��WK�WR�0DUW\�(OOLQJZRRG��ÀUVW�3$,'��ÀUVW�UHVHUYHG�� 
Space is limited to 20 ladies. For more information email Marty at soulsistersusd@gmail.com.

                   “Your God-Given Potential,  
Unfolding the Twelve Spiritual Powers”  

by Winifred Wilkinson Hausmann
Sundays with Rev. Gretchen Peña at 11am in the Tower

and Wednesdays with Rev. Karla Lightner at 7pm (PT) on Zoom 

Available on Amazon, “Your God-Given Potential” is designed to help us  
recognize the Twelve Spiritual Powers with which God has endowed each of us.  

We will learn to recognize each power, their corresponding location in our bodies,  
and their relationships to the Disciples of Jesus.  

Please contact Rev. Karla for more information at (619)218-6135  
or unitysdsmallgroups@gmail.com

Christmas Party - Saturday, December 16th 12:30-3pm  
at Meadowbrook Mobile Estates Clubhouse, 8301 Mission Gorge Rd., Santee.

Marty is a resident of Meadowbrook and is able to secure this lovely venue with full kitchen free of charge.  
It is always beautifully decorated for the holidays by resident Rose Garner.

This will be a potluck luncheon. If you wish to participate in the Optional Gift Exchange, please bring  
a wrapped gift valued at up to $20. We will draw numbers to determine the order of selecting your gift,  

which you get to keep (not a White Elephant where you get to steal)!
3OHDVH�5693�E\�'HFHPEHU���WK�ZLWK�ZKDW�\RX�SODQ�WR�EULQJ�WR�SRWOXFN�WR�VRXOVLVWHUVXVG#JPDLO�FRP�

revka
Sticky Note
Sundays at 9 am in St Luke's Chapel

Sindus Perez
Sundays with Rev. Gretchen Peña at 9am 
in the St. Luke’s Chapel 
and Wednesdays with Rev. Karla Lightner at 7pm (PT) on Zoom.
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at https://www.unitysandiego.org/enews  
or by email - emailprayer-request@unitysandiego.org

  
 

Planning your estate  
can save time and money for your heirs. 
There are also several IRS approved ways to EHQHÀW�
our church and ensure that your heirs are taken care 
of. If you would like more information, please talk to 

Reverend Karla. 
If you plan to include our church in your estate, or on 

a deed of trust, insurance or any other vehicle, please 
use the full name and address of our church: 

Christ Church Unity of San Diego  
3770 Altadena Avenue  

San Diego, California 92105

Did You Know?

Please Note:
The information in this issue of Faith for Today

is only current at the time of publishing.  
All Classes & Events are subject  

to change without notice.  
For more accurate postings,  

please visit: www.unitysandiego.org.
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